
EE14. CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED SITE FOR NEW CARRONGRANGE
SCHOOL

The Education Executive considered a Report by the Director of Education which
provided details of the proposal and consultation relating to the relocation of
Carrongrange school and also requested permission to proceed to formal consultation.

At  the  Education  Executive  on  28  May  2013,  it  had  been  agreed  that  the  two sites  at
Moray Primary School and Weedingshall which were identified as potential locations for
the new Carrongrange School would be further considered by the Site Selection Team
prior to formally progressing to a full consultation.

The Site Selection Team had met on 16 June 2013 and unanimously agreed that both
sites should be considered as a possible location for the new school.

Decision

The Education Executive agreed that:-

(1)  a formal consultation process takes place as detailed in the report on the
proposal to relocate Carrongrange School to one of two possible sites, at
Moray Primary school or Weedingshall, and

(2)  a report back from this consultation will come to a future meeting of the
Education Executive for a decision on the preferred site.


